
 
 

Open House & Project Comment Form 
 

 
The City of Shoreline is further developing improvements for Boeing Creek Park and we would 
like to receive your thoughts and comments.  Please use this form to provide feedback.  
Please hand this to the meeting coordinator when finished, or submit it to Jon Jordan, Project 
Manager, by June 15th at 17544 Midvale Avenue N., Shoreline, WA  98133 or fax to  
(206) 546-2726. For more information please contact Jon Jordan: jjordan@ci.shoreline.wa.us 
or call (206) 546-1678. Additional information is also available at the City’s website: 
http://cityofshoreline.com/cityhall/projects/boeingcreekpark/index.cfm  
 
 
Meeting Date:  _____May 31, 2007______ 
 
Park/Project Title:  __Boeing Creek Park___ 
 
 
 
 
Do you currently use Boeing Creek Park?  Please note activities. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
What facilities would you like to see in Boeing Creek Park in the future? 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
What facilities would you like to see upgraded or eliminated in the park? 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Please provide any other general comments about your wishes for proposed improvements of 
Boeing Creek Park. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Optional -  If you would like to be added to this and other park projects e-mail update list, 

please complete the following information: 

Name:_____________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________ 

E-mail: ______________________________________________ 

Phone:______________________________________________ 


